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Finding Frank

We plan on going ALL THE WAY

to find a Frank Sinatra Sound-Alike!

So START SPREADING THE NEWS!

The Agoura Hills Harmony Chorus is putting on

a FUN-draising, hand-clapping event on Dec. 7, 2019.
We NEED an Old Blue Eyes to be a part of it!

If you are interested in singing two songs, helping with emcee and collecting
$200 + 2 free tickets - please come to our Sinatra audition night on
Oct. 15th at 8 pm at
St. Patrick’s Episcopal church,
1 Church Drive, Thousand Qaks, CA.

Get more at ahhchorus.net or call 805-531-3714



